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Members, guests and scouts were in attendance as Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80 celebrated Flag Day at the 2 p.m. ceremony 
held on Sunday, June 14th.  Exalted Ruler Gerald Miles and his Officers performed the tribute to our nation’s flag while Pack 27 
scouts assisted and carried in the various colors and versions of flags until the presentation of the American flag, consisting of 
13 red and white stripes and 50 stars on a blue background along with the Prisoner of War MIA flag, rounded out the ceremony. 

Pack 27’s Cub Masters are Ryan Fiedler and Kara Satter who organized the scouts for the Flag Day observance.  

Flag Day Celebration! 

 

Hot Beef Sandwiches with Mashed Potatoes 

More Details in the next EOG 
Cocktails: 5.30p Dinner: 6.30p 

$10 in Advance, $12 at the door 

Salisbury Steak, Corn-on-the-Cob,     
Scalloped Potatoes, Salad, Pie ala Mode 

Cocktails: 5.30p Dinner 6.30p 
$10 in Advance, $12 at the door 

 Ribs, Potatoes, Braised Seasonal Veggies, 
Cold Salad, Dessert 

Cocktails: 5.30p Dinner 6.30p 
Tickets: $20 in advance. 

PLEASE MAKE RESERVATIONS BY NOON, 8/7/15 



DOES News 

Wow this month is flying by as the Ritual team readies itself for national 
competition. One more week of practices and then we perform! We feel 
 we will be ready to represent the great state of Nebraska and your    
Lincoln Lodge #80. There is great competition at nationals and we will 
do our best. 

This Elk-o-gram is a 2 month edition, so it will contain a lot of           
information. Please hold on to it to reference the dinners and goings on 
of your lodge. The officers put on a Father’s Day breakfast in which we 
thank each and every one that attended. Great food was cooked by 
Carrie and all of the Ritual team, and as usual Larry and Larry worked in 
the background for a few days ahead of time (I think Mary also, and 
probably more that I am unaware of) to prepare for the Breakfast. 

I encourage you to attend the dinners if you have the chance, they are a 
lot of fun and really great meals (and you get to see what shenanigans 
Larry and Larry have come up with!). The dinners help keep the lodge 
paying its bills, so keep them in the back of your mind on those nights. 

I would like all Elks to remember why they originally joined the lodge, 
and ask yourselves if any of your friends would benefit form belonging to 
this great organization. I received an e-mail the other day from a lady 
asking me to send her dad (who is a member of the Bloomington Lodge 
) some trinkets (lodge pins and such) as he is in bad health and his 
greatest  enjoyment is receiving these from other lodges. This is one of 
the essences of the Elks! We remember and revere the elderly, and 
help them when we can among many other things we do for each other 
and the community.  
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What a journey this past year, and we are so elated at the      
progress you have made on our membership issues. It is the 
cherry on top of the cupcake. For the first time since the inception 
of CLMS reporting, our decline nationally was finally under 2  
percent. This is encouraging news. In fact, we decreased our 
shrinkage from 2.8 percent at the end of the 2014 Lodge year to 
1.6 percent at March 31, 2015. That is almost half! We need to 
keep membership concerns at the forefront because it is our 
Members who enable our community service, which elevates the 
human condition of our communities. Let’s keep the “full court 
press” on again this year. 
 
Concentrate on the three prongs of membership: (1) initiations; 
(2) delinquency reduction; and, (3) reinstatements. Last year we 
had some 51,000 initiations, but during our high point of       
membership in the late 1970s we were initiating 75,000 new 
Members per year. We need to close that gap. 
 
As to delinquency, we must not drop from our rolls our delinquent 
Members until we have had a face-to-face conversation about 
their situation whenever possible. Lodge Secretaries, please do 
not drop delinquents before you have to. There may be “Sickness 
and Distress” involved in the delinquency that is worthy of      
consideration by the Lodge Standing Relief Committee. 
 
As to reinstatements, those former Members joined us for a   
reason and they already know of our good works – use that to 
your advantage and be certain that your By-laws provide for a 60-
day period when reinstatement fees are reduced to $1. A Lodge 
that works hard during the year on all three phases will be sure to 
end in the PLUS column for the year. 
 
Marcia and I are so honored to have served as Grand Exalted 
Ruler and First Lady. We have done our best to present you, the 
membership, with the high standards of leadership that you   
deserve. This year has been a most wonderful journey that we 
have thoroughly enjoyed. The gracious welcomes we have    
received from all quarters have been magnificent. Our thanks and 
gratitude do not seem to be enough. Our thoughts and good 
wishes will be with all of you, always.  

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2015-2016 
 
Gerry. R. Miles 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2014-2015 
John D. Amen 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
July 2015 

 

Our Thanks and 
Gratitude for a 
Wonderful Journey 

As a reminder, we have a beautiful one of kind queen size quilt up for 
raffle! Prairie Star "basket" is the pattern. Red on the face with maroon 
back. Check out the picture elsewhere in the Elk O Gram!! The tickets 
are 5 dollars per, or 5 for 20 dollars. To purchase your ticket, call 
Marjorie, 402-423-5939. The raffle will be held at next year’s Grand 
Lodge meeting. 

Three us will be traveling down to Albuquerque, NM for this year’s 
Grand Lodge meeting. We will be giving out 500 information bags and 
presenting our 2016 Grand Lodge activity plans. We will also be selling 
our t-shirts there. If you have not bought one yet, please call Kelli at 
402-467-5595. 

-Kelli Stanley Smith, President 



Greetings All! 

 

The next time you hear from me, the ritual team will have been to 

the National Convention. We have been practicing hard to defend 

our title. We are all very proud to represent our lodge and our great 

state. We are each committed to doing our best. A BIG Thank You 

to all of you for your support. Without all of you 

this would not be possible. 

 

I truly believe that our strong support of ritual 

has made us a better lodge. I know it has made 

me a better person and Elk. Listen closely to 

what is said and it will change you, too. 

See you at the lodge!  

-Mary Brooks, Leading Knight 
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… Summer is in full swing at the Lodge … our Officers 

are off to defend their National Title for Ritual         

Competition, keep them in your thoughts and prayers 

as they strive to do their best on behalf of our Lodge … 

they put in a lot of time and commitment to this       

competition, give up vacation time, many long hours of 

practice and repetition, listen to constructive criticism 

from their coaches … it takes a LOT of effort and    

planning to pull this off. All to bring respect and         

admiration to our Lodge. Very selfless effort by our   

Ritual Team on the Lodge’s behalf. Be sure to Thank 

them when you next see them … As you may have   

noticed this is a combined July/August issue, so the 

calendar looks a little different, several more meals 

posted, etc. Be sure to stop in to the Club for lunch, or 

an afternoon cold one, plenty of friends and good    

conversation to be had … Father’s Day brunch was 

well attended and a lot of fun, a big Thanks to Carrie 

and crew for the kitchen expertise, to the Larry’s, Rich 

Todd and Connie Moore for keeping the coffee coming, 

taking orders and more. Quite the joint effort on their 

behalf, and it benefits the Ritual team, helps defray 

their expenses as they head to National ... Be sure to 

attend the monthly dinners at the Lodge, as this is what 

underwrites our operation. Bring a friend or two, and 

have them fill out an application, we could use a few 

dozen new members … Flag Day ceremony was well 

done, everyone was appreciative of the efforts …     

Veterans Celebration at the VA Hospital was a good 

time despite the heat, big Thanks to Wade Graft and all 

the others who volunteered and helped make that a 

success ... Girl Scout Flag ceremony was held at the 

State Capitol on June 14th, P.E.R. Wirth lead the effort 

with many Girl Scouts recognized for their Silver, Gold, 

and Bronze awards. A nice reception was held for them 

in a nearby church. Please thank P.E.R. Wirth for his 

continued efforts to spearhead this special event, and 

for incorporating the Elks into their celebration … Elks 

Midget Football is just around the corner, talk to Scott 

Schrage for more information and ways to help …    

Remember the Does Drove #4 and their fundraising 

efforts to host the Does National Convention next year, 

see Kelli or Marge for ways to help … finally, be safe 

this 4th and have a fun summer, your next Elk O Gram 

will be out 1st of September … remember, Elks Care, 

Elks Share ... 
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Since the weather has warmed up, I’ve been going out for a walk in 

the mornings. My travels have taken me into some of the older 

neighborhoods in my area, and one of the bigger differences I’ve  

noticed, is the size of the front porch on the older houses compared to 

the newer houses. On the older houses, the porches are much bigger 

than in the newer houses. The bigger porches go back to a time when 

people would sit outside in warmer weather, and actually get to know 

their neighbors. The front porches on newer houses are very small 

compared to the ones on older houses and most people now spend 

time in their back yards, shielded from their neighbors. Other than 

occasionally seeing their neighbors while coming 

or going, a lot of people don’t get to know the 

people in their neighborhoods.  

Everyone should make an effort to get to know 

their neighbors. You may make some new 

friends, as well as make your area safer by  

knowing who actually belongs in your area, 

thereby making it easier to spot someone who 

shouldn’t be there.  

-Larry Schwindt PER, Lecturing Knight 

Wow, it is hard to believe that summer is already upon us. I don’t 

know where June went, but I do remember it was a busy month. Our 

Ritual team was busy with practices for the up coming competition in 

Indianapolis at the National Convention. We will be doing our best to 

defend our National Championship from last year. Thanks to all that 

have supported our team with your kind words of encouragement, 

and attending our fundraisers. You have no idea what this means for 

us as a team, and how much it helps to defray our costs in         

competing. We will do our BEST to make you all PROUD !!!!! 

We have several dinners for the lodge coming up in both July and 

August. These are advertised in this edition of the Elk-O-Gram.  

Please plan on attending them as the money raised from the dinners 

is the way we fund keeping our lodge open. 

You have noticed, I’m sure, that this is a two month Elk-O-Gram.  

We decided to try this as a way of cutting some costs as well as 

giving our Elk-O-Gram staff some much needed rest. They put in 

many volunteer hours to get the newsletter out every month and 

deserve a break. Thank Maureen, Kevin and 

Randy when you see them around the lodge 

for all their dedication and hard work on the 

newsletter. 

I hope for you all to have a great and fun two 

months and please be safe. God bless you all 

for being Elks and supporting the best fraternal 

organization in the world. 

-Larry Bratt PER, Loyal Knight 

...and now for the Quickies... Knight’s Tales 
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On Sunday, May 31st, the 2015 Forever Angels Carnival was held in the parking lot of Gold’s 
Gym at 18th and Pine Lake Rd.. President Jaime Sanks couldn’t have asked for a better day. 
Many volunteers were present to assist in conducting various games, such as dunk tank, ring 
toss, face painting, shuffle bowl, fishing, ball bounce, putt-putt golf, tip a troll, balloons, pick a 
lollipop, cake walk, super heroes, corvettes, and fire safety. A concession stand provided hot 
dogs, cotton candy and water. 
 
Mrs. Nebraska 2015, Erika Shelton was present representing Pediatric Cancer Action Network, 
and provided crowns for all the kids. Miss Nebraska Junior, Tabatha Staehr was also in 
attendance running the putt-putt golf game. In addition, a silent auction of various gifts and 
prizes was held throughout the afternoon. Lincoln Lodge No. 80 is a sponsor that assists 
financially in support of this great cause. 
 
The fundraiser helps in providing assistance to families whose child is facing life-threatening 
illnesses or disabilities. Most of all, Jaime wants Forever Angels to be as the name implies: 
Angels who will be there for area families in need – forever. Elks in attendance were Larry Bratt 
PER, Larry Schwindt PER, Scott Schrage and wife Jodi and Stephen Wirth PER. 

Forever Angels Carnival A Hit! 

On Thursday, May 28th the Directors of Lincoln Elks 80 Charitable Fund honored scholarship winners and their 
families with a “burger bash.” In addition, scholarship donors and Lodge Officers were invited because the 
donors and the Paulding Smith Fund administered by the Lodge contribute greatly to the success of the 
Charitable Fund. 
 
There were almost 40 scholarship winners and family members in attendance and they enjoyed burgers fresh off 
Scott Jurgens’s grill, along with fries, baked beans, salad, dessert and a drink. All this served up by members of 
the Charitable Fund Board of Directors. Altogether about 65 Elks and their friends enjoyed the evening which 
closed with our State Americanism essay winner, Olivia Jenkins reciting her winning essay, “What the Flag 
means to Me,” followed by EmCee Larry Bratt’s introduction of honored guests and a short history of Elks Lodge 
#80 and our contributions to the Youth, Veterans and communities in which we have jurisdiction. 
 
All of this is due to the generosity of PER Wes Durst who underwrote the entire cost. Thanks to Wes from all who 
participated. 
Lincoln Elks 80 Charitable Fund administers all scholarships given by both the Fund and the Lodge. Each year 
over $40,000 is awarded in scholarships to primarily High School Seniors. 

Charitable Fund News 

On Sunday, May 10th, we celebrated the birthday of Albert Francke (72 years) 
at the Ritual Team’s Mother’s Day Breakfast fund raiser. Our Treasurer, 
Wauneta Peterson, always sees to it that a large group of her family members 
comes to this event to celebrate Mother’s Day and Albert’s birthday. They have 
been attending since 2009! 
 
Wauneta provided birthday cake, ice cream and strawberries while everyone 
enjoyed passing around Mother’s Day and Birthday cards and gifts. Even 
members of the Ritual Team and Coaches sang “Happy Birthday” while 
Wauneta provided the melodies on the organ. 
 
Albert is a John Deere man and Leonard (Leo) is a collector who restores 
Case/IH tractors. Wauneta and Opal are sisters. Arthur and Opal are the 
parents of Leonard who is married to Sherry and together have 3 sons. Mavis 
is Albert’s significant other. All of us at Lincoln Lodge No. 80 thank you for 
supporting our fund raising event for the Ritual Team’s march to Indianapolis, 
Indiana. 

Birthday Celebration at the Mother’s Day Breakfast 
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On Saturday afternoon, the place to be was the State Capitol 
Rotunda. Elks Girl Scout Chairman, PER Stephen Wirth, assisted by 
ER Miles, Knights Bratt, Schwindt, IG Harry Montag, PERs Edwards 
and Todd were present at the ceremony which was held at 2 p.m. on 
June 6th, 2015. A total of 8 Gold Award, 24 Silver and 74 Bronze Girl 
Scouts were recognized for their accomplishments. Besides each girl 
receiving a certificate of recognition within their respective levels, 

they also received an American Flag of which, the 3’ 
X 5’ cotton flags, for the Gold Award recipients was 
flown over our nations’ Capitol. Thank-you Tracy 
Stewart, Program Specialist, Girl Scouts Spirit of 
Nebraska and Nancy Vallis, Secretary, Order of the 
Silver Trefoil for another excellent program.  

Girl Scout Ceremony, A Success! 

PER Wirth with 
the  recipients 
of the Gold 
Award 

PER Wirth with the 
recipients of the Silver 
Award 

Recipients of the 
Bronze Award 

Congratulations to Chaplain Laurie Montag, who   

recently became a Participating Member in ENF.  

Laurie has donated $100 or more to the Foundation. A 

recognition letter and pin from ENF were presented to 

Laurie by Lincoln’s ENF Chairman Larry Bratt, PER.  

Elks National Foundation News 

Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80 was presented the Warrior & Family Support Certifi-

cate of Appreciation at a dinner held at Yankee Hill Country Club on Friday   

evening, April 17
th
. The certificate states: “The Nebraska Army National Guard 

wishes to express our sincere appreciation for your selfless support to our    

Soldiers and Family Members during 

2014. Your support was instrumental 

in ensuring success. We are proud to 

recognize your ongoing mission of 

caring for the Service Men and 

Women who sacrifice so much by 

serving in the United States Military”. 

Document was signed by Captain 

Melissa J. Kramer, State Family   Pro-

gram Director and LTC William J. 

Prusia, Deputy G1. Lincoln Lodge No. 

80 continues to provided prizes and 

financial support through the Haunted 

Armory and Military Kids programs. 

Pictured, is Kim presenting the award 

to Exalted Ruler Gerald Miles, at the 

lodge meeting in May. 

Lincoln Lodge #80 Honored 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

      1  
Room Rented 

2 3  
Scout Meeting 

4 5  
Trustee mtg 6p 

6 7 8  
Rib-O-Rama  
Dinner 

9 10 11  
Burger Nite 5.30p 

12  
Room Rented 

13  
VFW 

14  
Room Rented 

15 

16 17 18 19  
Lodge Meeting 7p 

20 Burger Nite 
Parrot Heads 
American legion 

21 22  
DOES Grand 
Lodge 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 ELKS Midget 
football game 1 

31      

August 2015 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   1 2 3 4  
Closed 

5 6  
Scout Meeting 

7 8  
Room Rented 

9  
VFW 

10 11 

12 13 14  
Burger Nite 5.30p 
American  Legion 

15  
Trustee mtg 6p 
Lodge Meeting 7p 

16  
Burger Nite 5.30p 
American Legion 

17 18 Salisbury 
Steak Dinner  

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

July 2015 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: There membership drawing for the 
June 3rd meeting was $76. Randy Strope was the name 
drawn and he was not present to win. The membership 
drawing for the June 17th meeting was $89. Charles Cordes 
was the name drawn, and he was not present to win.  

Americanism: Mary will receive information on next years theme 
at the National Convention.  
Boy Scouts: Presented flag for Dexter Drbal, Troop 25 
Drug Awareness: No Report.  
Girl Scouts: Gold, Silver and Bronze Awards were handed out in 
a ceremony at the Capitol June 6. PER Stephen Wirth presented 
certificates and flags to 8 Gold Award recipients, 24 Silver Award 
Recipients and 74 Bronze Award recipients. 
Hide Program: No Report. 
Hoop Shoot: No Report. 
House Committee: No Report. 
Hunter’s Safety: No Report. 
ENF: $ 6.40 as of June 6th, this year’s goal is $4.60 as far as 
we  know.  
Membership: Total members 257, 35 Delinquent; 0 Candidates. 
Midget Football: Registration ends August 1st.  
Retention: No Report.  
Scholarship: No Report. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report.  
Veterans Committee: 1) Celebrated 10 birthdays this month. 2) 
The Veteran’s Music Festival was June 20th. This event, including 
ceremonies, was streamed to the Elks National site.  

Sickness & Distress: 
Ray Norris has cancer, is undergoing treatment. 

Don Miller is recovering from broken ribs. 

Deaths: 
None 
 
Members for Consideration: 
None 
 
Members for Reinstatement: 
None

 
Members Initiated: 
Luann Hamilton proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Sue Kunert proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Daniel Ly proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Dwight Thomas proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Jim Horn, transfer demit from Sioux City, IA #112 
 
Hidden Number: 15792, Rick Carney hidden in the 
Committee list and 15726, Phil Sorenson, hidden in the 

Secretary’s Corner. 

The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch starting at 11:30 
Monday - Saturday. Now also serving light suppers! 

The Lodge Kitchen is open for lunches! Come join 
us for phillies, soups, shrimp, burgers, salads, and 
more! 

Sickness & Distress: 
PER Jeff Sneller - cancer 

Denis Applebee - cancer 

William Vician - recovering at Tabitha 

W. Richard (Dick) Baker - ongoing complications 

with left knee surgery in Phoenix AZ 

 
Deaths: 
None 
 
Members for Consideration: 
Bruce Reinhardt by Bob Reinhardt 

Members for Reinstatement: 
None 
 
Members Initiated: 
None 
 
Hidden Number: 15738 Imre Bonyhady, hidden in 

the Random Elk Sighting photo. 

Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Gerald Miles 

Mary Brooks 

Larry Bratt PER 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Troy Pedersen 

Harry Montag 

Larry Jurgens 

Jerry Wilson 

Wauneta Peterson 

Laurie Montag 

Kim Wiseman 

Carrie Fiedler 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

Scott Schrage 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

2015-2016  
Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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2015-2016 Committees 

Please Join us August 25 to assemble the Elk-O-Gram for September! 

Remember, many hands make light work...  

Did you see something missing? Was there something 

that the Lodge has coming up that you want to        

announce? Did you have an advertisement that you 

wanted to add? Do you have pictures from a recent 

Lodge activity? Have suggestions or updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editors at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

with any tidbits you would like to see included in your 

Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might 

have been the only one to remind us... 

My message for this month is simple; PLEASE send in 
your dues payments as soon as possible, there are only 
30 of you that have not paid. I am trying to avoid the 
postage of sending out a second dues notice. The     
second dues notice will go out in August, and those 
members who are past due will be published in the   
September Newsletter. Please note any changes to your 
phone number or other personal information that may 
have changed when returning your dues payment. 
Thanks!  

Please, If you have any questions or comments of how I 
can better serve you, please contact me. My phone    
number is 402-570-2555 and there are two emails that 
you can use to contact me: lodge80secy@yahoo.com, or 
lodge80secy@gmail.com. See you all around the lodge.  

Accident: VACANT 
Americanism: Mary Brooks 
Auditing: Imre Bonyhady 
Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
By-Laws Changes: Richard Todd PER/
PDD 
Christmas: Larry Schwindt PER. Larry 
Bratt PER 
Community Activities: Mary Brooks 
Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt PER 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Flag Day: Larry Schwindt PER 
Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER 
Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Hide Program: Jeff Sneller PER 

Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles ER 
Hunters Safety: Randy King 
Indoctrination: Larry Bratt ER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt ER 
Retention: Jerry Wilson 
Lodge Activities: Carrie Fiedler 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PER 
Midget Football: Scott Schrage 
Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER 
PER Association: Larry Schwindt PER 
Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER 
Scholarship: David Kirby PER 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Veterans: Wade Graft 
Visitation: Wade Graft 
Youth Activities: David Kirby PER 

Secretary’s Corner 
Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: August 20 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Interested? The Does Drove are selling these long sleeved t-shirts as 
well as bracelets to help raise funds for their National Convention to be 
held in Lincoln in 2016. Contact Kelli Stanley-Smith for more info! 

Did you know that you can receive a free 

drink at the Lodge for your birthday? Come 

down to the Lodge to celebrate your birthday. 

Present this coupon and have a free drink on 

us! (Coupon is good two days before your       

birthday, on your birthday, and two days after 

your birthday.) 

15695 
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01 - Bouwens, Ronnie L. 

       Buckmaster, Gary 

       Gearhart, Ivan 

02 - Hoppe, Ward F. 

       Schmidt, Milt 

03 - Tucker, Melvin E. 

        Vermaas, John D. 

        Weber, Gary L. 

11 - Schenkel, Larry D. 

        Urban, Ronald 

12 - Megrue, Dan D. 

       Stettinger, Phillip R. 

13 - Aman, John F. 

       Wilson, Jerry L. 

15 - London, Damon M. 

16 - Gustin, Fred W. 

17 - Logan, Marvin W. 

20 - Wieting, Virgil 

21 - Mussack, Paul L. 

23 - Wirth, Stephen F. 

24 - Burns, Deborah L. 

30 - Reinhardt, Robert G. 

31 - Thavenet, Daryll L.  

Happy August Birthdays! 

05 - Bonyhady, Imre A. 

10 - Sneller, Jeff, PER 

11 - Hansen, Greg 

13 - Ray, James H. 

15 - Simms, Jerrie L. 

16 - Holt, Paul 

17 - VanDerbeek, Duane L. 

18 - Dannelly, Diane 

19 - Reeves, James A. 

20 - Aman, Charles J. 

24 - Graft, Wade 

25 - VanDerford, Christine 

28 - Carney, Rick 

29 - Macek, Dennis 

30 - King, Randy D. 

31 - Reiber, David E. 

 

Happy July Birthdays! 

Elk Randy King presenting a flag to new Eagle Scout Dexter Drbal of Troop 
25. Congratulations Dexter! 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.60. As of 6/6/15: $6.40 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 


